
 

 Submission    
No 153 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTERN HARBOUR 

TUNNEL AND BEACHES LINK 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Chris Tran 

Date Received: 14 June 2021 

 

 



I object to the development due to the contaminants in the ground that will be dug up and 
disturbed in Flat Rock Gully. I live at the top of the gully and my young daughters will be 
severely affected due to the dust and debris that will be in the atmosphere. They're 4.5 years old 
and 1.5 years old and I WILL NOT deal with compromise of my daughter's health. WE ALL 
KNOW that asbestos and certain chemicals cause harm when breathed in. We do not want to 
have clusters of cancers in this area, all because of this development. I'm also very concerned 
with the noise that will be generated. Noise travels, especially if the site is getting used at all 
hours. Depending on the wind flow, we can hear the trains pulling out of the station at 
Artarmon. 
 
Also, with Flat Rock Gully, it would have taken 30-40 years to get it where it is. This 
development will have effectively undone all the good. We also regularly use the walking track 
for bush walks down to Tunks Park. We don't need anymore development to remove the very 
little greenery that we have already. 


